
February 25th, 1924

Dr. George Shanks, 
Professor of Pathology, 
Medical College, 
Calcutta, India.

Dear Dr. Shanks
Let me thank you on behalf of 

the University for your letter of the 19th of Janu­
ary enclosing draft for 510.00 on Lloyds Bank Limited.

It is indeed gratifying to the University authorities to know that our graduates, 
no matter in what distant lands they may be living, 
are not forgetful of their Alma Mater. I note that 
you wish your subscription to be applied primarily 
towards the erection of a new gymnasium. The 
Governors recognize the pressing need of such a 
building and sincerely hope that in the not distant 
future its erection may become an accomplished fact.

I feel sure that could you 
find time from your professional duties to give us 
some account of the work of your department in the 
Medical College, Calcutta, it would be received here 
with a great deal of interest. I am certain that 
the editorial staffs of the McGill News and the 
McGill Dally would welcome such a contribution to 
their pages.

With all good wishes, I am, 
Yours faithfully.

Principal


